
Acorns news – Spring term 
 

During the first part of the term our 
overall topic was ‘Colour Me 
Happy’. We celebrated the Chinese 
New Year with dances and songs, 
dragon making and exploring 
noodles. It was also Valentine’s Day 
so we made cards for those we 
love.  
 
 
 
 

 
The second part of 
the term celebrated 
‘Spots and Stripes’ 
and we had a lovely 
selection of pets 
come to visit us. We 
had Alex’s Sugar 
Gliders, Ali’s Giant 
Land Snail, Lee’s 
parrot and Mrs 

Hannah’s tortoises. 
It was also Pancake day and we ate some and tosses some too, while 
counting how many we could do! 
Unfortunately, our term was cut short 
by Coronavirus, but in the time we had, 
we had fun!  


